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Isa Alvarez

From: Beth Barense
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 2:30 PM
To: JORGEPAINTING1@HOTMAIL.COM
Cc: James Laponza; Jennifer Sayre; Isa Alvarez; Richard Bartholomew; Vincent Montalto
Subject: DECORATIVE CONCRETE SPECIALIST OF SO FL LLC

Hello Jorge, 
 
Thank you for taking my call earlier.  The following permits have expired and will need to be reapplied for. 
 
Under Concrete Certificate of Competency 

 
 
Under Fence Certificate of Competency 
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Please submit applications for new permits.  Per our conversation, we will not generate a case at this time, have 
30 days to complete the new permits, failure to do so will result in us generating a case and sending you a Notice 
of Hearing.  
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 

Beth Barense 
Permitting Manager 
Building Department 
M. 772-871-5132 
D. 772-344-4254 

City of Port St. Lucie | Heart of the Treasure Coast 

121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd., Port St. Lucie, FL 34984  

             
  

 
 


